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Flint Hills Prairie Wildflower and Pasture Tour 
 

 

Each spring wildflowers bloom on the 

prairie! The Kansas Flint Hills in the 

tallgrass prairie are home to hundreds of 

species of native flowers and now is the 

perfect time to get outdoors and enjoy 

the show! 

 

Last Spring, K-State Agriculture agents 

from around the state collaborated to 

create a virtual walk through the 

Flinthills, among the wildflowers. Their 

goal was to help viewers discover the 

natural beauty of the Flint Hills, while 

identifying each wildflower. 

 

This year as flowers begin to bloom 

again, we encourage you to take a 

moment to watch the virtual Wildflower 

Tour and discover all the beauty of the 

Flint Hills. A walk through the prairie 

offers an amazing array of prairie 

wildflowers! The virtual tour can be 

found on our website at https://www.butler.k-state.edu/agriculture. Agents that 

participated in the creation of this video are Jeff Davidson, Lyndsey Shorter, Brian Rees, 

Mike Holder, and Charlene Miller. For more information about Wildflower 

identification, contact the Butler County Extension Office at (316) 321-9660.  
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